

December 31, 2017

Chairman Mr. W. Ryan Snow

Vice Chairman Ms. Gail Heagen Klein

Treasurer
Ms. Clenise Platt

Secretary
Ms. H. Elizabeth McLeod

President & CEO Michael P. Desplaines

Directors

Mr. John P. Baiocco Mr. C. Max Bartholomew, Jr. Ms. Kelley Bashara

Ms. Kelley Bashara Ms. Margaret Beale Ms. Svble S. Cox

Ms. Ramona Farrow Mr. LaMont M. Henry

Ms. Mary D. Houfek

Ms. Pamela Kiser Ms. Jillian Little

Ms. Rexanne Davis Metzger

Ms. Elizabeth R. Murphy

COL Paul B. Olsen, USA (Ret.)

Ms. Jennifer Butsch Petit Mr. Dickinson B. Phillips

Mr. Dickinson B. Phillips Ms. Anita O. Poston

Ms. Mary Catherine Rice

Mr. Charles D. Robison III

Ms. Maria S. Stefanis

Ms. Katherine W. Wynne

Azalea Society of America Mr. Paul Beck 2963 Fort Lee Street Oak Hill, VA 20171

Dear Mr. Beck:

On behalf of the Board and Staff of Norfolk Botanical Garden, thank you for your generous gift of \$1,000 to support further development of the Glenn Dale azalea collection.

Your gift enables us to deliver an innovative educational experience focused on the outdoor environment while conserving our native plants and expanding our vital plant collections. Your gift will also help ensure the implementation of our Master Plan, which will add amenities and features to the Garden that are truly world- class.

Your charity and foresight in supporting our endeavors is greatly appreciated. Thank you again for helping us make Coastal Virginia a better place to live, work and play.

Gratefully,

Michael P. Desplaines President & CEO

MPD/ekz

May Horls!